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Description

This project consists of auditing the current regulatory and warning signs on the 
County’s rural local roads. The audit will gather information such as locations, types, 
sizes, and conditions of signs. The signs will be analyzed and be removed or replaced 
to ensure that they are in compliance with the current California Manual of Uniform 
Traffic Control Devices (MUTCD).

Purpose and Need

Performing a Roadway Safety Signing Audit (RSSA) on the entire local road network 
will allow the County to identify areas that could benefit from increased or changed 
signing, in addition to identifying signs that do not meet current standards. 
Improvements may include replacing signs that are weathered or installing signs that 
will help drivers navigate roadway curves and other hazards.

Strategic Plan Goals

Local infrastructure in compliance with Federal Regulations Safety Improvements.

Funding Sources

Highway Safety Improvement Project (HSIP)

Current Phase

Preliminary Engineering and solicitation for design and environmental engineering.

Total Project Cost: $1,721,600

Anticipated Year of Construction: February 2020
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